
 

At The Willows, we pride ourselves on always demonstrating Safe, Respectful and Responsible 
behaviour. These high expectations of behaviour are explicitly taught through class lessons, at 
Year Level Parades, with reminders during playtime and in all areas of the school. Thank you 
to everyone in our school community for supporting our learners to be Safe, Respectful and 
Responsible. 

I keep calm and control my emotions 

It has been a pleasure to see our students back at school, eager 
and ready for a fantastic term. Our Fortnightly focus has ďeeŶ ͚I 

keep Đalŵ aŶd ĐoŶtrol ŵy eŵotioŶs͛. There has been excellent discussion in classes around 
how to recognise our emotions and learning different ways to control our actions and words 
when we feel certain emotions.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Crazy Hat Day 

Waldo, Olive and Willow had great fun on Crazy Hat 
Day and were proud to be part of the excellent effort 
in fundraising for the Student Council.  Our donation 
will be preseŶted to our Đharity ͚RoŶald McDonald 
House͛ aŶd we kŶow will be put to good use.  Thank 
you everyone for your participation. 

 

 

Positive Behaviour for Learning 
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Community Connections - Cowboys Visit  

Matt Bowen from the Cowboys recently visited The Willows and had a great time reading a 
book and passing the ball with students from Year 1. He also spoke with them about what he 
loved about school and how important education is. He spent time with students in Year 5 
discussing what they think being a leader is and answered some excellent questions. We 
appreciate Matt spending time with our students and look forward to seeing him again soon.  

 

 



 

End of Term 3 Rewards 

Last Term we had many successful celebrations, with students across the school enjoying time 
with their teachers and friends to acknowledge their hard work and good behaviour.  
Congratulations to all those students who attended. The children below are enjoying their 
reward time. 

 
  

 


